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For urgent assistance for ākonga health, safety or wellbeing, anyone can call
24/7 0800 718 277 or +64 3 5462333 from outside the NZ network.  

For non-urgent assistance for health, safety, well-being, or learning needs you can contact a
Te Tautoko Ākonga - Student Support Service (self-refer), or kaimahi (staff members) or
other people can refer you to a relevant service.  

Te Tautoko Ākonga - Student Support teams can be contacted directly (in person, by email
or phone), or by using the easy online request support form.  
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